
Secretary Brocker:  Vote explanation please.  Sen Boquist 
 

“SB 1533 is a technical increase to the amount per tenant to $5000.  The fund 
is questionable in terms of fiscal.  The bill needs to be evaluated by LFO to plan for 
the future.  The concept is good but needs the proper evaluation in the House.  Once 
evaluated for the fiscal and planning should be passed out of the House.”   


